North Fork History Project

NFhistoryproject@gmail.com

Dear

Thank you for agreeing to be interviewed by the North Fork History Project which is a subcommittee of
the North Fork Landowners Association (NFLA). Our mission is to collect and preserve the history of the
North Fork. We appreciate that you are willing to share your stories with us so they can be preserved
for future generations.

Your interview has been scheduled for and you will be

interviewed by . The interviewers will arrive

with a digital recorder to record the interview. We will also have a scanner in case you have any old
pictures or documents that you would like to share. We can make a digital copy right there in your
home and will not have to transport your valuable pictures and documents away from your home.

We would specifically like to know about your life on the North Fork. We are also interested in other
stories about your family members or people who lived before your time. Please plan ahead where you
would like the interview to take place. Choose a spot where you will be relaxed and comfortable.
Please take a look at the attached list of questions. This may help you think about what stories you
want to share. It might be good to make a few notes to refer to during the interview. The interview will
last 60-90 minutes. Follow-up interviews may be requested to make sure that we get all of the
information that you want to share.

Our plan is to create a North Fork History Project website (attached to the NFLA website) so that others
can learn about North Fork history. In order to do this, we ask that you sign the attached release form
which will give the NFLA the right to publish your interview.

We appreciate the time you are giving to help us preserve the stories of the North Fork.

Warm Regards,

Debo Powers, Co-Chair
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